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Date：February 25th, 2021 

 

 
To : TXC Corporation 

 

EOL notification due to Fab 2 (Nobeoka Plant) Fire 

 

Due to the fire which occurred on Oct 20, 2020, Asahi Kasei Microdevices Corporation(“AKM”) 

is currently in the process of requesting customers to switch to replacement products offered 

by other suppliers and setting up alternative production line for customers with difficulty to 

switch.  

 

Under constrained resources, similar product lines will inevitably be consolidated to limit the 

number of products to transfer the production.  

 

Therefore, AKM hereby announces this EOL notification for the following products.  

 
EOL products for TXC Corporation 

 

Part Number (Customer Part Number) Suggested AKM Replacement Part Number 

AK2152FW AK2157FWR 

AK2172CJW AK2179TWR 

AK2174TW N.A.  

AK2177CJW8 AK2179TWR 

AK2179JW AK2179TWR 

AK2179VW AK2179TWR 

T01216C AK2179TWR 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 

Naoyuki Kurita 
Vice President 


